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On October 8, 2022, Shine City Project cleaned up at Wetlands Park! 

 

Our team of seven Shine City Project volunteers joined volunteers from other groups and individuals to 

help pick up litter along the Tropicana stream channel. 

 

It was a nice day to be out at Wetlands Park and even discovering the shells of some crawfish! 

 

 


